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Join us at the New York Peer Specialist Certification Board  

2nd Annual Conference 
Hilton Garden Inn. Troy, New York  

October 25, 2018 

 
Are you a peer specialist who receives regular supervision?  

 
The Academy of Peer Services research staff will be holding an important 

conversation about the critical role of supervision in peer support services. If you 
have been working as a peer specialist for at least a year and have received 

regular supervision, we’d like to invite you to the conversation! 
 Learn more.  

 

Space is limited to 24. Pre-registration is required | Pre-Register 
 

Or copy/paste link below into your browser to pre-register for Focus Groups: 
https://aps_focus_group_w_peers_about_supervison.eventbrite.com 

 
Please sign up only if you are registered to attend the conference. 

New York Peer Specialist Certification Board 2nd Annual Conference  
 

For more information about the conference or to register:  
http://nypeerspecialist.org/files/Registration%20Open_2018(1).pdf 
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